
   
September 16, 2020 
 
Dear Faith Formation Families, 
 
We are so happy to have the opportunity to teach your child in Faith Formation at Faith 
Evangelical Lutheran Church this year.  We are looking forward to a full year of teaching 
our students about God’s love for them and the world. 
 
We plan to do everything we can to continue in-person Faith Formation during this 
school year.  We believe that if we all do our part we will be able to continue to have in-
person classes. 
 
Things we are asking of families: 

 Please keep your child home if they are sick. 

 Please keep your child home if they have been exposed to anyone who has 
COVID-19. 

 Please have your child wear a mask while they are in the church building and 
during their Faith Formation classes. (We have available masks at the church.) 

 We encourage all who attend outdoor worship to wear a mask. 
  
Things we are doing as a church: 

 All staff and volunteers will wear masks while with the students, class or worship. 

 Staff and volunteers will not come to Faith Formation if they are sick or have 
been exposed to anyone who has COVID-19. 

 Classes are spread out in the large rooms of the church building. 

 Student chairs are spread apart to provide for physical distancing. 

 Students will have their own supplies at their spots and will not be sharing 
supplies with other students. 

 Tables and workspaces will be disinfected after use. 

 Hand sanitizer, disinfectant wipes, and masks will be available for students, staff, 
and volunteers to use. 

 
Please note that we will make decisions about closing due to COVID reasons 
independent from the local school districts.  If you are unsure about whether or not we 
have class, or whether or not your child should attend, please call or text Rebecca at 
607-728-2798. 
   
If you have any questions, concerns or suggestions about any of this please contact 
Rebecca Roehl or Vicar Lily.   
 
God’s Peace, 
 
 

Rebecca Roehl 
Director of Children, Youth, and Family Ministries 
Faith Evangelical Lutheran Church, Walworth, WI 
education@felcwalworth.com 


